
 Hello 1W, 

Welcome to the Summer Term ! 

We hope you have had lots of fun playing and doing different 

activities at home over Easter. 

Have you noticed that there is lots of pretty blossom on the trees 

now and the green leaves are starting to open? The birds are very 

busy making their nests too. You might have heard them.  

Keep trying to read every day and keep fit. 

We are sure you are trying to be kind and helpful to everyone at 

home. 

We are thinking of you all. Keep safe! 

With lots of love 

Mrs Williams and Mrs Usher xx 

 

 

 

 


